## **Bobtails Newsletter**



This term is all about celebrations. Please let us know of you do not wish your child to join in these activities as we can adapt them to suit your child.





## Remember



All invoices have been sent out and payment is due by Friday 13th November 2020

End of term is Thursday 17th December which will be a party. Details to follow for children not in on that session.

If your child is absent or self-isolating, please email:





We will be going out in all weathers so please remember warm clothes and wellies for forest school.



If you have not logged into tapestry yet please do so as you are missing out on seeing lots of photos and what your children are up to.

Please book in for your parent consultation if you have not yet had one.



Start of next term is Wednesday 6th January 2021 and will be doing all about winter